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Minutes of the meeting held on January 28, 2016 

Director Jim McDonough briefly commented on a recent fire call. 

EMS Director Kevin White reported that EMS had completed 73 ground runs in 2016 compared to 66 the 

prior year. He also noted that EMS had completed 41 medical air transports in 2016 compared to 23 the 

prior year. 

Director White Mr. White noted that EMS had retained the services of a new paramedic.   

Financial issues, particularly billing and collection efforts were also discussed. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 


